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Conciliation statement – Re Premises licence application  
 
NOYA LONDON LTD, 454-460 WEST GREEN ROAD, TOTTENHAM, LONDON N15 3PT 
 
Dear Robyn,  
 
As way of introduction, we write to you as we are solicitors acting on behalf of the applicant who has 
applied for a premises licence at the above address.  We understand you have made an objection to 
the application and would like to contact you regarding this matter.   
 
We had representations from two responsible authorities; The Police and Environmental Health.  These 
bodies are the main source of advice on crime and disorder, public nuisance and safety relating to 
licensed premises and they asked for certain conditions to be added to the licence application before 
they would agree to approve the licence.   
 
We have agreed these conditions and the Responsible Authorities are now content with the premises 
and its operating schedule and hours as applied for and as such, they have both withdrawn their 
representations. Your representation is the only remaining objection and, unless a position is agreed, 
we will all have to attend a hearing at Haringey Council. 
 
The licensing authority have asked if, to avoid this, we could prepare a statement to advise you of the 
agreement made with Police and the Environmental Health Team and let you know the conditions which, 
if granted, will be placed on the licence.  These conditions assist the premises licence holder to ensure 
they fully promote the licensing objectives and that the premises is run within the legislation.  All 
concerns are taken seriously by our client and should you have further questions we would be happy to 
address them with you. 
 
We have enclosed for you, a copy of the now agreed operating conditions attached to the application 
and hope that this allays any concerns which you may have had in the running of the operation. We 
hope that we can come to an agreement with you regarding this matter and you may be willing to 
withdraw your representation to the application.   
 
We confirm that we do not have your details, only first name and we will not divulge any information to 
our client if this is requested by you.  We can keep in touch and any concerns going forward within the 
first few weeks of opening for example, you could contact us and we could forward any concerns or 
comments to our client without disclosing the source. Initial correspondence is initiated via the licensing 
authority.  
 
Please contact our office by telephone on 01277 631811 or email office@dadds.co.uk to arrange a 
meeting or if you just wish to have a conversation with us and/or the new operator and we will gladly 
organise this with you.   
 
We thank you for your time considering this and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
David Dadds 


